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18th April 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 4 will soon be visiting Pontypool Library to join up, have a storytelling 

session and choose a book. 

 

Buzzards class will be visiting on Thursday 17th May 2018 at 11.00 am for 

one hour.  Kingfishers class will visit on Friday 18th May 2018 at 10. 15 am 

for one hour. 

 

Children will walk down to the library so please ensure they are wearing 

suitable footwear and clothing appropriate to the weather on the day, 

including wearing a hat and sunscreen if sunny.  They do not need to bring 

anything with them. 

 

We currently have local visit permission forms in place for all Year 4 

children so we do not need you to complete a permission form for them to 

take part. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

        
L Evans/H Thomas    L Sellars 

Year 4 Teachers    Headteacher 
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